
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st March 2024 
 

SATS INFORMATION MEETING 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
With Y6 SATs not far away now (in the week beginning 13th May), we would like to 
offer you the opportunity to find out more about them in a SATs information meeting. 
 
We will be discussing the tests that your child will be completing, how the test week 
runs (including breakfast club and SATs fun day) and how to prepare your child for 
the tests. 
 
This meeting will take place on Thursday 18th April at 4pm. 
 
Please indicate on the slip below whether you intend to attend so we can provide the 
appropriate amount of seating. Y6 children are welcome to attend but please note 
that this meeting is not suitable for younger siblings. 
 
Please do not worry if you are unable to attend – we will send out the information 
with children following the meeting. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Laura Phillips 
UKS2 Phase Leader 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SATS INFORMATION MEETING 
 
Childs Name: ________________________________Class: _________________ 
 
I am able/unable (please delete as appropriate) to attend the SATs information 
evening on Thursday 18th April at 4pm. 
 
Signed ______________________________ (parent/carer) 


